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Dear Sir or Madam: 

We are hereby informing the Florida Public Service Commission of the withdrawal of the 
Notification of Consolidated Communications Operator Services, Inc. and Consolidated Communications 
Network Services, Inc., regarding the intemal reorganization and transfer of assets, including certificate to 
provide interexchange services in Florida. The Notification was dated October 30, 2008, and was 
assigned Docket No. 080660-TP. 

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions concerning this withdrawal. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 
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Owen E. MacBride 
Attorney for Consolidated Communications 
Operator Services, Inc. and Consolidated 
Communications Network Services, Inc. 
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